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BACKGROUND INFORMATION
The issue of excessive alcohol use on campus was identified by the State University System (SUS) Council for Student Affairs (CSA) as one of four priorities during a November 2008 meeting with Governor Duncan, Chair of the BOG Student Affairs Committee.  As a result of this recommendation, “Excessive Alcohol Use” appears in the 2009 Work Plan of the BOG Student Affairs Committee.

This meeting will build upon the introductory session on this topic held at the Committee’s June 18th meeting.  Ms. Ellen Snelling, Co-chair of the Tampa Alcohol Coalition, will provide an overview of the successful programs supported by this coalition that target underage and excessive alcohol use in the Hillsborough County region, which includes the University of South Florida.  Responding to a request by Committee Chair Ann Duncan, the SUS Council for Student Affairs will present a Work Plan that presents a comprehensive set of strategies to address excessive drinking in the SUS.
Supporting Documentation Included:
CSA Work Plan on Excessive Alcohol Use.
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